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Reference: Not-INC-2024-0018       28 April 2024 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

On behalf of Ms. Jyoti Mathur-Filipp, Executive Secretary of the Intergovernmental Negotiating 

Committee (INC), we are pleased to invite you to a conversation with UN System colleagues attending the 

fourth session of the INC. 

The conversation on the status of the fourth session will take place at 15:00 on 28 April 2024 in 

conference room 211 at the Shaw Centre. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Signed 

The INC Secretariat 


